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ATTN: Craig Smith 

Delivery Director Southern NSW 

NSW Land and Housing Corporation 

Level 15 - 4 Parramatta Square 

12 Darcy Street 

Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

RE: LAHC – Gwynneville Redevelopment Project 

 

Dear Craig, 

Thank you for giving the University the opportunity to discuss this project with you.  The University of 

Wollongong has viewed and discussed with the NSW Land and Housing Corporation the rezoning plans for the 

Gwynneville precinct. 

 

In 2016 The University of Wollongong published its masterplan for the main campus which indicates that the 

University continues to expand its student numbers. The University recognises the increased need for student 

accommodation on or close to the Wollongong Campus due to the current and future projected demands.  

 

The rezoning is consistent with one of the universities masterplan strategic objectives to increase the supply of 

residential housing and student accommodation. 

 

The University of Wollongong supports this site being considered as part of a DOP led rezoning process. 

 

Regards  

 

 

 

Kathleen Packer 

Director Facilities Management 
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